REZONING NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING NOTICE
SCARBORO APARTMENTS

To: Neighboring Property Owner

““From:  Worth Mills

Date: April 4, 2024
Re: Neighborhood Meeting for Rezoning of 0 S. Main Street, 200 School Street and 201 S. Main
Street (REZ-23-05 / Scarboro Apartments)

You are invited to attend an informational meeting to discuss the proposed rezoning of 0 S. Main
Street, 200 School Street and 201 S. Main Street (with Property Identification Numbers (PINs) 1759-90-9525,
1758-99-8560, and 1758-99-8909). The rezoning is often referred to as “Scarboro Apartments”. The meeting
will be held on Monday, April 15, 2024, from 6:00 PM until 7:00 PM, at the following location:

Rolesville Community Center
514 Southtown Circle
Rolesville, NC 27571

The property totals approximately 13.15 acres in size and is located south of S. Main Street and
east of School Street. The property is currently zoned Residential Low Density (RL). The proposed zoning is
Town Center, Conditional Zoning (TC-CZ). The purpose of the rezoning is to facilitate a multifamily and
commercial development.

This purpose of this meeting is to update neighbors and attendees of the first neighborhood meeting
on the changes made both to the zoning conditions and the concept plan. These changes include increased
buffering along the future road to those homes along Glenn Circle and to those single-family homes along S.
Main Street.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions or wish to discuss any issues.
I can be reached at 919-645-4313 and wmills@longleaflp.com. Also, for more information about the
rezoning, you may visit hitps://www.rolesvillenc.gov/project/scarboro-apartments or contact the Town of
Rolesville Planning Department at 919.554.6517.

Attached to this invitation are the following materials:
1.Subject Propetty Current Aerial Exhibit
2.Subject Property Current Zoning Exhibit



CURRENT PROPERTY MAP




